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Etta Armstrong <eiiamrmstroitg@|ac;fy^rn>

1 message

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> Tue, Apr 29, 2014 at 10:16 AM
To: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

--------- Forwarded message----------
From: Lois Linden <Lois.tvtimes@verizon.net>
Date: Tue, Apr 29, 2014 at 10:15 AM
Subject: PLUM Committee Meeting April 29, 2014, Item 6 (CF13-1478) 
To: sharon.gin@lacity.org, patrice.lattimore@lacity.org

Dear Ms. Gin and Ms. Lattimore,

Please distribute this email to the Honorable Councilmembers of the Planning and Land Use Management 
Committee before this afternoon's Committee's meeting.

My husband Arne Schmidt and I are property owners and residents at 11811 Bellagio Road, Los Angeles 
90049. We just were notified of today's meeting and are unable to attend due to work commitments.

Our neighbor, Bruce Kuyper, who will attend the meeting, speaks for our position on Item 6 (CF13-1478.) 
We are in agreement with his comments that will be expressed.

Thanks you very much,

Lois Linden and Arne Schmidt

Sharon Gin 
City of Los Angeles 
Office of the City Clerk 
213.978.1074 
Sharon, GinfS'lacitv.orci
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